
ROLLING HILLS CAMPGROUND SEASONAL SITE DRAW INFORMATION: 

The draw for water users will be Monday, April 12 at 7pm at the EID office in Brooks.  

The draw for the general public will be Tuesday, April 13 at 7pm at the EID office in Brooks. 

The draw will be conducted similar to previous years where we randomly draw names and those 

who are drawn are able to pick a site of their choice, from what is available. Due to COVID 

restrictions, those entered in the draw will be asked to wait in their vehicles and if they are 

chosen, they will receive a phone call and be asked to come into the office for a total of 3 

minutes to choose their site, sign the agreement, and pay. Due to gathering restrictions we 

ask that only yourself and one other person (if needed) come into the office to pick your 

site. 

Due to the high number of applicants, we have a north and south parking lot on either side of 

the building but if called you must enter through the north doors. If both parking lots are 

full there is parking at the Centennial Regional Arena, just south of the office. We will only wait a 

maximum of 5 minutes from the time you are called to arrive at the office – if you do not show 

up in the allotted time you will be removed from the draw and forfeit your $500 deposit. 

If you have any questions please contact the EID office at (403) 362-1400. 

 


